
Friday April 25, 2025 

Good afternoon Osler community, 

 

Important Dates: Monday April 28th Indigenous Focus Day, students do not attend 

             Thursday May 8st Big One at 2 Earthquake drill (more info to come) 

 

School News 
PAC 

Community News 
 

School News: 
Ms. Thomas is looking forward to returning on Monday. I have enjoyed my time here at 
Osler-it was a treat to work with such a great staff and students. 
 
A reminder that students need to bring their own lunch utensils from home. Lately we have 
noticed an increase in the number of students who have forgotten. Please help support our 
lunch program by ensuring your child has the necessary utensils. 
 
Staff have noticed parents using the parking lots, and students and parents walking 
through the lots. Please do not use the staff parking lots before school, after school or 
during the day, and please walk on the grass or sidewalks not the driveways to model safe 
behaviour for the students. 
 
Track and Field: Friday, April 25 
 
The Osler Track and Field 2025 season has officially begun! Emails have gone out to all 
families who have signed up. If you did not receive an email with the information, please 
send Ms. Jackson an email: njackson@vsb.bc.ca  
  
Track and field students will wear jerseys to the mini-meets. If you wish to purchase a 
personalized jersey for your child, please go to https://urstore.ca/sir-william-osler-owls. 
Our school is Sir William Osler Owls. Our school jersey is the ATC Y350 in Coal Grey and 
the owl with a blue outline on the front. You can personalize the rest. We have jerseys we 
can loan out to children who do not have one. 

https://urstore.ca/sir-william-osler-owls


Shop at Sir William Osler Owls store for high quality custom clothing, gear, merchandise 
and accessories. SHOP HERE: Owls Shop 
 
 Join the Osler KM Club at The Longest Day Road Race 2025! 
  
The Osler KM Club is gearing up for The Longest Day Road Race on Friday, June 13th, 
2025, at Thunderbird Stadium on the UBC Campus. We’d love for you to be part of it! 
  
Students have been ramping up their mileage after school during KM Club and are excited 
to put their training to the test! Student athletes can take part in the Kids Mile (1.6 km) or 
the 5 km Road Race. 
  
Family and friends are more than welcome to join. Adults interested in a longer distance 
can sign up for the 10 km race. 
  
To register: 
* Visit https://www.thunderbirdstrack.org/longest-day-event-info 
* Select "Osler Running Club" as your team during registration. 
  
Please note: Transportation to and from UBC is not provided. Families are asked to arrange 
their own travel. 

  
We hope to see you there, cheering, running, and celebrating all the hard work our runners 

have put in! 
 
 
Community News 
Summer Learning registration has begun. If you are interested please sign up soon-classes 
often fill up. In order to register you will need your child’s PEN. VSB students and parents 
can locate the PEN via our self-serve portal. : https://kchoice.vsb.bc.ca/penrequest.aspx . 
Summer Learning opportunities can be found at 
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5211/summer-learning 
 
A reminder that this weekend is the Sun Run and traffic downtown will be impacted Sunday 
morning. 
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